MYVISION OPTICIANS

336 ALLERTON ROAD
OPTICIANS BRADFORD

M BD15 7BN

Dear Parent/Gaurdian

| hope this letter finds you well.

Did you know eye problems such as near sightedness, far sightedness and lazy eyes are seen in
almost 20% of children. Unfortunately some of these eye problems can only be rectified in childhood.

MYVISION OPTICIANS have partnered with your school to launch the ‘EYES AND SHINE’ campaign to
raise awareness of the importance of eye health in children. We are committed to supporting the well-being

of students in every way possible, and this partnership is an excellent example of that commitment.

As half term holidays approaches, we urge all parents/guardians to book your child in for a routine eye test.
Children are recommended an eye test every year on the NHS. We provide eye tests and glasses fully
covered on the NHS.

We prioritise children's appointments, with appointments available weekends, after school and during school
holidays. You can make an appointment by calling the practice, book online or simply pop in to the Optician

and one of our friendly team members will help you.

If you need any further information, please contact your school or MYVISION OPTICIANS.

Sincerely,

Mohammed Haque (BSc Optometry MCOptom)

Book online: www.myvisionopticians.co.uk

Call: 01274 949 152

Address: 336 Allerton Road, Allerton, BD15 9BS



